
 

 

Monday 13th July 2020 

Dear KWPS Families, 

How wonderful have all you marvellous mathematicians been over this last week? In total, you 

answered 54,654 questions for the Sumdog contest and there were 44,140 correct answers. 

AMAZING! 

We had a number of children across school who answered the maximum number of questions 

possible in the contest, 1000! If your name is here, your certificate and small prize will be in 

with your report when you collect it on Friday (unless we have already given it to you in 

school today) – very well done! 

Reception – Alfie 

Y1 – Olivia; special mention to Harley who didn’t quite answer the full 1000 questions but who 

had the highest score in Y1. 

Y2 – Joey and Damir 

Y3 – Declan, Lewis, Markuss 

Y4 – Jenna, Katie, Olly, Ruslans, Nicole, Jessica  

Y5 – Logan, Zac, Jack, Milana  

Y6 – Jacob, Brendan, Riley, Alfie, Maksim; special mention to Brodey who was just shy of the 

full 1000 but was second on the Y6 leaderboard for correct answers. 

 

The next part of our competition within school was to see which house was the overall winner 

for our school. The winning house will receive 2 extra merit points for every pupil in that 

house who took part. Here are the results: 

 Beech Chestnut Oak Sycamore 

Reception 3 1 1 3 

Year 1 4 6 3 4 

Year 2 4 3 5 4 

Year 3 3 3 2 4 

Year 4 4 3 4 5 

Year 5 6 5 5 3 

Year 6 7 6 7 6 

Total 31 27 27 29 

Congratulations BEECH, you’ve earned an extra 62 points for your house! 

Now for the moment you have all been waiting for . . .  



The national leaderboard is worked out on the average score for each class and there were 

only 15 points between the two classes with the highest average scores in our school. The 

leaders kept swapping every day BUT . . . drumroll please . . . 

YEAR 6 were the final winners for our school with an average score of 496 and a national 

position of 75th. Brilliant achievement Year 6! Your prizes will be awarded when we see you all 

on Thursday. 

Year 4 were close behind with an average score of 481 and placed 85th nationally – well done 

to you too! 

A final, massive WELL DONE to all of you for taking part. Remember, you can keep using 

Sumdog throughout the holidays and if you’re in Y2-Y6, keep practising those times tables on 

TTRS too! All the teachers are looking forward to you dazzling us with your marvellous maths 

skills in September. 

Have a wonderful, relaxing summer break everyone! 

Mrs Eccles 

Maths Subject Leader 


